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Willow Cottage,
Selsey Road,
Sidlesham,
West Sussex,
Nr.Chichester,
WestSussex.
P0O20 7LR.

Sth.September 1984.

Dear % &t

Re:Chichester Festival Theatre.
2th.November 1986

I write to confirm our recent telephone
conversation regarding the booking of the Southampton Youth
Orchestra to appear at the above Concert. I am-delighted that
you and the Orchestra are available and I very much look
forward to working with wvyou again.The three soloists concerned
are!-Alan Brind (Violin),Fiora Howes (Flute) and Antony Neal
(Trombone)

So far as the running order of the concert is
concerned I will arrange that once the three soloists have had
time to think about the actual work you and they all want to
perform. I have asked them to let me have details within the
next Ffortnight. I have also asked each of them to contact you
personally with regard to attending rehearsals with the
orchestra.

Fiona Howes is off to University in early October
so is anxious that she comes over to you during September. I
would be grateful, if she hasn’t contacted you in the next few
days, if wvou would give her a call aon 0293 27455. At the
moment she is thinking of playving the Mozart Flute Concerto in
G, but wants to talk to her teacher before she makes a +firm
decision. I would do my best to come to this rehearsal i+t only
to say *Hello’.

Incidentally, so faer as the formal contract for
this engagement is concerned Sarahiane Blakstad of - the Warld
Wildlife Fund, the actual organisers of the event, will be
writing teo vou direct. Sarahjane’s number is 04868 20551. In
the wmeantime please don’t hesitate to get in touch,either on
the above number or at my BBC office (01/743.1272
ext.s8081/6734) i¥f you require any further details at this
stage.

Kindest personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

Ken Grifffin.

Tel: 024 356 4353




